
 

 

 

 

Tuesday 1st October 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

It is Maths Week and to further promote an awareness and enjoyment of maths the children will be 

involved in a range of activities. Throughout the week the children will have visits from members of 

our wider school community to find out more about maths in the real world. Within class they will be 

involved in problem solving activities, use of digital technology to enhance numeracy skills, Number 

Talks sessions and Outdoor Learning. An ongoing STEAM project throughout the week is the design 

and creating of our City of the Future.  Each class is going to be involved in the research, design and 

construction of one aspect of the city.  

You are all very welcome to drop-in to the Blue Hall on Friday (4th October) at 3pm to see the children’s 

work, our ‘City of the Future’, fully constructed! 

As a family there are several ways you can get involved in Maths Week. Previously you will have 

received information about the photograph competition which we hope you have already had fun 

getting involved in. If not, it’s not too late, entries are due this Friday. 

This week’s homework is Talking Homework. Please following the link below for access to the activity. 

 

https://youtu.be/Jagg6OsFpTI 

 

If you are new to the school or would like a reminder about Talking Homework you can access our 

Parental Information Booklet here – 

 

Talking Homework Parental Information Booklet 

 

On Friday the children will verbally feedback to their peers, there is no need to write anything down.  

We are looking forward to hearing all of your family ideas. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss N Stead 

Acting Principal Teacher 

 

https://youtu.be/Jagg6OsFpTI
https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/er/Giffnock/files/2019/09/Talking-Homework-Parental-Booklet-2019.pdf

